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Carranbeg,

Roscor,

Belleek,

Co. Fermanagh,

BT93 3DS

Principal: Marie O’Shea




           Tel: 028 68658484


5th March 2018
Dear Parents

Hard to believe it but we are nearly through the Spring Term and Easter is just around the corner.

Here are a few reminders about events coming up.
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Sacraments 
The service for First Confession will take place on Tuesday 20th March in Belleek 
Chapel at 7.00 pm.

First Communion: Saturday 12th May at 11am, Toura Chapel.
Confirmation: Saturday 21st April at 11am, St Mary’s Queen of Peace, Garrison.
Parent Contact Information
Any changes to mobile or landline numbers please let the school know.
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Head Lice Alert

Parents must be vigilant and keep checking your children’s hair.  Please notify the school if you have to treat your child for head lice.  For Bug Busting Resources see www.nits.net
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Milk / Dinner Monies 

March Milk Money - £3.60
March Dinner Money - £2.60 daily, £13.00 weekly and £46.80 monthly.

Friends Association

Meeting Tuesday 13th March 7.30pm @ school.

Easter Holidays 
Wednesday 28th March – 12 noon finish

Thursday 29th March – Monday 9th April inclusive.
Monday 9th April – Staff Development Day

Parking 

We would ask all parents dropping off or collecting to take great care around the gate area especially with the arrival of buses. 

Those collecting children SHOULD NOT be parking inside or in front of the school gates at any time. It would be helpful to the staff at the end of the day if you could come to the gate or at least indicate to the staff you are there for collection of children as it can be difficult to see all the cars from the main entrance.
Volunteers 
Could you be a volunteer for St John the Baptist PS? Contact Cathy in the office for an application form. It would involve supervising on trips/tournaments for the school.  Your help would be greatly appreciated.
Punctuality / Absence Notes

School begins at 9am. Please ensure your child arrives on time. If you are arriving late for any reason please let the school know in the morning especially if your child will require dinner that day.

If you miss a day from school, we require a phone call before 9.30am and a written note to explain absence for the computerised register system in the school. The department of Education are keeping a very tight eye on absenteeism this year.

16 Hands Project
Celebrating 160 years of Belleek Pottery the children are taking part in the 16 Hands Project. Thank you to the Young at Heart Group who visited the school on Tuesday 27th February.  The project will run until the end of March, more details to follow.
Kind regards

Marie O’Shea
Marie O’Shea

Principal

St Patrick’s Holiday





School will be closed Monday 19th March for Bank holiday.
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